
STATEMENT BY H.E. MR. NOBUSHIGE TAKAMIZAWA 

AMBASSADOR EXTRAORDINARY AND PLENIPOTENTIARY 

PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF JAPAN TO THE 

CONFERENCE ON DISARMAMENT 
The 1405th Plenary Meeting of the Conference on Disarmament 

Geneva, 14 February 2017 

 

Mr. President, 

My delegation would like to refer to the DPRK’s recent ballistic 

missile launch. It is unacceptable that the DPRK once again 

conducted a missile launch on February 12th.  

It is not only a clear violation of relevant UN Security Council 

resolutions, including 2321, but also a provocation which 

undermines the peace and security of the region and 

international community, including Japan.  

Therefore, we strongly condemn the launch and urge the DPRK 

to comply with the relevant UNSC resolutions and other 

international commitments without taking further provocative 

actions.  

 

Thank you, Mr President. 

 


